Karen Olson

ECA = ===
From: Tibizay Morales <tmorales@ralonsamerica.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 4:19 PM
To: Karen Olson
Cc: Steven P. McAlearney; Luis J Requejo; Angela Foster-Requejo
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Acceptance of Security Contract Extension for Two

additional Years

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Karen,
We are in agreement with the increase proposed. Thank you.

On May 30, 2024, at 3:20 PM, Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Tibizay -
I need a response to the below email, this week, to move forward.

Thanks

Karen Olson
Deputy Director

Port & Marine Services
(305)809-3803

From: Karen Olson ¢

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 3:39 PM

To: Tibizay Morales <tmorales@ralonsamerica.com>

Cc: Steven P. McAlearney <smcalearney@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Luis J Requejo
<ljrequejo@ralonsamerica.com>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Acceptance of Security Contract Extension for Two additional Years

Good Afternoon Tibizay -

Itis the City’s intention to extend your contract at the current rate of $25.36/hr, increasing only by
annual CPI.
Please respond to this email if you are in concurrence.

Thanks

Karen Olson
Deputy Director

Port & Marine Services
(305)809-3803



